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Excellent Reading Results 2019 
100% of Enfield pupils reached the expected 

standard in reading in their SAT tests this year, 

with 50% of them achieving the higher standard. 

We are so proud! 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Welcome back to the new school year! 

I hope you have all had a lovely break and that 

your children are ready for an exciting term.  

I wish you and your children a successful and happy 

start to the new school year. 

We are ‘going bigger’ on outdoor learning this year 

(see panel opposite) so wellies at the ready! 

Amanda Scott 

 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

Please see the document, which was distributed 

last week via email, for the year’s dates. 

 

Building Learning Power 
Following a review of the Yoimoji system of 

rewards we had put in place during the last 

academic year, we have decided to return to 

Building Learning Power (BLP), which we believe 

links better with our key drivers of ambition, 

resilience and collaboration. 

You will be receiving an updated booklet in the next 

few days, explaining how BLP supports children at 

Enfield, including the types of learning behaviours 

we will endeavour to foster in your children.   

Our awards in assembly will link to these 

behaviours!             

 

Outdoor Learning 
We are planning a range of outdoor learning 

opportunities for our children during this academic 

year. 

We have appointed an ‘Outdoor Learning Teaching 

Assistant’ (Miss Forrester) to work alongside 

teachers to provide weekly opportunities to 

undertake learning outdoors.  

We have organised our first local residential visit 

(an overnight stay) for Year 2 children this term. 

We hope to include other year groups across the 

year, culminating in our PGL visit for Years 5 and 6 

in the summer term. 

We are excited to offer children the experience to 

learn outside in an alternative environment - while 

enabling them to develop key skills including 

independence, resilience and collaboration – all of 

which contribute to happiness and well-being.  

 

 

Reading Certificates 
Please encourage your children to get started with 

their reading again – let’s keep up with our amazing 

results. Remember to sign after each reading 

session (one per day) to ensure they receive their 

certificates and rewards.  

                        

Silver School Games Mark Award for Enfield! 
Congratulations and a huge thank you to Mrs Page, 

our PE Leader, for ensuring that Enfield received, 

once again this year, the coveted ‘Silver School 

Games Mark’ Award. A great success for all of the 

hard work put in by Mrs Page and the children of 

Enfield. 

 

Staffing Update 
A big welcome to Mrs Call, who has joined our 

lunch-time staff this term. 

New Starters 
Also, a big welcome to our many new starters 

across the school, who have arrived from far and 

wide.We hope you all have a fabulous time at 

Enfield and enjoy a great learning experience! 

 

 

Water bottles 
We encourage our pupils to bring a water bottle into 

school – for hydration across the day. Please note – 

we do not allow juice – ONLY water! Thank you. 
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